

Code Enforcement Board

MEMORANDUM

TO: Nassau County Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Jim Hare, Interim Building Official Jun HARE

RE: Productivity for Code Enforcement – December 2013

DATE: January 3, 2014

Code Enforcement Inspectors completed 50 initial inspections of possible code violations, of which all were initiated from complaints received. There were also 68 re-inspections completed and 34 cases where property owners corrected the violations resulting in cases being closed.

For comparison only:

December 2012		December 2013	
Complaints received:	42	Complaints received:	47
Initial Inspections:	37	Initial Inspections:	50
Complied:	27	Complied:	34
Cases Presented to Code Board: 0		Cases Presented to Code Board: 0	

During the month of December the inspectors have observed 44 houses without the proper posting of addresses.